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Roma Lodge Brothers, 
 
 
I hope this letter finds you all safe and healthy. 
 
Wow! What a fantastic Roma Lodge Italian Festival 
weekend we had!!  Festival Chairman Pat Diem and 
the Festival committee did an incredible job of 
moving our festival to the Roma Lodge grounds.  I 
received so many positive comments throughout the 
weekend.  I’m sure there are areas where we can 
improve for next year but overall, the move to our 
property was a huge success.  I want to thank all the 
Roma Lodge members and Vittoria Colonna 
members who worked so hard all weekend to 
provide the kind of festival that Racine and 
surrounding communities have come to expect from 
us. Congratulations on a job well done! 
 
The Roma Lodge Members lounge and dining room 
continue to be open on Friday and Saturday nights 
with limited menus.  We are hoping to reopen fully in 
September.  Keep an eye on your inbox for details as 
they become available. 
 
The Wednesday night buffet has been up and 
running and I want to thank Ron and Pat Lucas and 
Linda Talek for the time that they have been 
volunteering each week.  Since we started the buffet 
years ago, we have always had volunteer help from 
our membership to keep the cost down.  If anyone is 
interested in volunteering, even once a month, 
please contact me.  Reservations are always 
recommended as this helps us plan for staffing and 
food preparation.  Pricing is $9.50, $8.50 for seniors 
55 and older and $6.50 for kids. 
 

Our carryout/curbside service will continue to be 
available to the public on Thursdays, Fridays, and 
Saturdays as well as Café Roma on Friday nights.  
Please remind your friends that these are available to 
them. 
 
Bingo is back at Roma Lodge!  Bingo has always been 
an important function here at Roma Lodge and 
requires many volunteers.  If you have the time to 
volunteer, please contact Jim Faraone or Mike Peratt. 
 
The Roma Lodge Beer Garden will reopen on Friday 
evenings from 4pm till dusk and on Sunday 
afternoons from 1pm to 5pm.  We are featuring craft 
beers, wines, bourbons, Old Fashioneds, and vodka 
drinks.  Sandwiches include Beef, Meatball and 
Sausage bombers.  Stop out and have something to 
eat and drink.  Make sure to tell your friends because 
it is open to the public. 
 
The Roma Lodge summer bocce tournament is 
Sunday, August 1st.  Get a team together or stop out 
and watch the fun. 
 
The Roma Lodge golf outing is scheduled for Sunday, 
August 15th.  The dining room member to guest ratio 
applies so one member can invite 11 friends to play.  
That’s 3 foursomes!  The outing is always a great time 
so get a foursome or two together and sign up early. 
 
The Roma Lodge summer picnic is scheduled for 
Sunday, August 22nd.  Keep an eye on your inbox for 
details as they become available. 
 
The next Roma Lodge Membership meeting is 
scheduled for Friday, August 13th at 7:00 PM.  The 
next Roma Lodge Board of Directors meeting will be 
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Tuesday, August 10th at 6:30 PM.  We will continue 
to do everything we can to keep our meetings as safe 
as possible for our members. 
 
 
Che Dio vi benedica! (God Bless you all!) 
 
 

Frank L. Bisotti 
President 
 

AUGUST MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT 
AUGUST 13, 2021 – 7:00 PM 

AUGUST 2021 EVENTS 

 Wednesday, August 4 Coast Guard Birthday 
 Wednesday, August 4 National Chocolate Chip Cookie Day 
 Tuesday, August 10 Board of Directors Meeting 
 Friday, August 13 Membership Meeting 
 Saturday, August 14 Coffee and Cars 
 Sunday, August 15 VJ Day WWII 
 

Funeral Service Calling Tree Schedule 
The Calling Tree schedule includes those members whose names are listed on the Membership List 
between: 

Suspended Until Further Notice 

 
 
 
 

DOORS OPEN – 4:00 PM 
FOOD SERVICE – 4:45 PM 
BINGO START – 6:00 PM 

 
We need help during August. If you would like to volunteer your time, please contact: 

Jim Faraone:  262-657-1244 – jfaraone@wi.rr.com 
Mike Peratt:  262-942-1212 – mperatt22@yahoo.com 
Rich Nygro (August Captain):  262-308-5758 - rnygro1@wi.rr.com 
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Reverend John J. Pulice 
 
August 01, 1940 - June 04, 2021 
 

Entered into the Fullness of 
Eternal Life on Friday, June 4, 
2021 at the age of 80.  Resident of 
Oak Creek, formerly of Racine, 
Beloved brother of Mary (Pulice) 
Denning, (surviving sister). 
Preceding him in death were, 
Joseph and Anna Pulice, (his 

parents), and Rosemary ,   (Pulice) Gagliano, (sister), 
Joseph Pulice, (brother), Pasquale Gagliano, (brother-
in-law), Joseph Denning (brother-in-law) ,  Suzanne 
(Gagliano) (Thomas) Antonneau.  (niece), and Molly 
Stern (grandniece). 
 
Loving uncle of Deborah Anne Gagliano, Thomas 
(Daun) Gagliano, Robert Gagliano, and Jacqueline 
(Denning) Stern, and grand uncle, of,  Morgan (John) 
(Gagliano) Falcone and Anna (Matt) (Gagliano) Zeigler, 
Thomas, Anthony & John Falcone. He is further survived 
by other cousins and relatives, his church families and 
dear friends. 
 
Father Pulice was born, raised in and educated in 

Racine, WI, the son of the late Joseph and Anna Pulice.  
He attended St. Mary’s Grade School, St. Catherine’s 
High School, and St. Francis DeSales Seminary 
(Milwaukee) and ordained into the holy priesthood by 
Most Reverend William E. Cousins, Archbishop of 
Milwaukee, on May 28, 1966.  
 
Father began his formation at St. Francis de Sales Minor 
Seminary in St. Francis, 1958-1959. His priestly 
formation took place at Saint Francis de Sales Major 
Seminary from 1959-1966.  He was ordained to the 
priesthood by Most Reverend William E. Cousins, 
Archbishop of Milwaukee, on May 28, 1966 at the 
Cathedral of St. John the Evangelist, Milwaukee.  
 
Father Pulice was first assigned as Curate at St. 
Frances Cabrini in West Bend beginning on July 6, 
1966.  On August 19, 1969 he was appointed as 
Associate Pastor at Corpus Christi Parish in Milwaukee.  
Father Pulice was appointed to the faculty of Dominican 
High School in Milwaukee on June 22, 1971. On June 
15, 1976 he was appointed the Principal at Messmer 
High School in Milwaukee.  Father was appointed on 
January 19, 1982 as Pastor of St. James Parish in 
Franklin.  On July 18, 1989 Father was appointed as the 
Director for the Office of Continuing Formation of Clergy.  
He served as Pastor at St. Robert in Shorewood 
beginning on June 23, 1992.  On August 3, 2004 he was 

BOCCE LEAGUES 
 

The upcoming 2021-2022 Men’s Bocce Season is fast approaching!  On the bulletin board in the bocce courts 
captains can find signup sheets for each night.  Teams must sign up for the night they wish to play.  Per our league 
rules a maximum of 9 teams are eligible to play each night so make sure you secure your team’s spot! 
 
The bocce captains’ meeting is Monday, August 30th at 6:30pm in the Members Lounge.  All team captains are 
encouraged to attend.  All other players are also invited to attend.  It’s the one time of the year that anyone wanting 
to propose a rule change is allowed to do so. 
 
Also posted on the bulletin board is a signup sheet for any players who would like to play but do not have a team. 
If you are new to the league, please sign up. It is a great way to meet members and have a fun time playing a great 
game. 
 
If anyone has any questions about this meeting, the league or are planning to form a bocce team for the 2021-2022 
season, please contact: 
 

Dave Chiapete, Co-Chair – (262) 939-5914, davidchiapete@hotmail.com 
Dave Silvani, Co-Chair – (262) 321-1604, dsilvani@live.com 

Jim Silvani – (262) 939-8139, silvanijames@gmail.com 
Tony Povkovich – (262) 880-5945, tjpovkovich@gmail.com 
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appointed as Associate Pastor at St. Roman Parish in 
Milwaukee until he retired on August 31, 2008. 
 
Reverend Pulice’s ultimate ministry was to be the 
shepherd of his flock.  Those who he touched knew him 
as a dedicated, spiritual priest with saint like kindness, 
compassion and patience. He was a father figure to his 
nieces and nephews.  He welcomed any conversation, 
offered the utmost in guidance, and related on any level 
to those he counseled. He was often described as a 
“priest’s priest, and the clear example of a priest of 
Vatican II.  His special ministry in high school academics 
as a counselor and principal shaped many young people 
as they initiated their journey in life and faith. 
 
The family wants to offer special recognition and thanks 
to the many doctors, nurses, medical professionals and 
care givers who have assisted Fr. Pulice along his 
health journey through the years. 
 
Memorials in his name may be made to the American 
Heart Association, 3816 Paysphere Circle, Chicago, IL 
60674 or American Diabetes Association, 375 Bishop’s 
Way, Suite 220, Brookfield, WI 53005 or Senior Priest 
Fund, 3501 South Lake Drive, PO Box 070912, 
Milwaukee, WI 53207. 
 
Father Pulice was a friend of the Roma Lodge and long-
time officiant of the Roma Lodge Festival Mass. 
 
FEERICK FUNERAL HOME 
 
Our sincere condolences go out to Father Pulice’s 
family. 
 
Eugene “Gene” Presta 
 
April 5, 1935 – June 25, 2021 
 

Eugene “Gene” Presta, 86, 
passed away at the Villa at 
Lincoln Park, on Friday, June 25, 
2021. He was born in Racine on 
April 5, 1935, the son of the late 
Joseph and Margarita (nee: 
Rago) Presta. 
 

After graduating from St. Catherine’s High School, he 
served his country with the U.S. Marine Corps. Gene 
had been employed by the American Greeting Card 
Company. Later, he tended bar for several 
establishments, including Infusino’s and Roma Lodge.  
Gene was a member of St. Lucy Catholic Church and 
the Roma Lodge, where he served as President. He 
enjoyed golfing, playing Bocce, and traveling, especially 
to Las Vegas. 
 
Surviving are his three children, Joseph Presta, of 
Tomah, WI, Laura Rannow, of Racine, and Christine 
(Gary) Sorensen, of Mooresville, NC; 4 grandchildren, 

Peter (Sadie) Rannow, of Las Vegas, NV, Lauren 
(Himansu) Sorensen, of Charlotte, NC, Tony Presta, of 
Racine, Alexander Sorensen, in NC; and her great-
grandchildren, Henry, Masen, and Cash; sister-in-law, 
Jackie Presta, in Michigan. In addition to his parents, 
Gene was preceded in death by his brother, Louis 
Presta, and sister, Mary Griffith. 
 
DRAEGER LANGENDORF FUNERAL HOME 
 
Our sincere condolences go out to Gene’s family. 
 
Richard A. “Dick” Ciotti 
 
August 28, 1948 – July 14, 2021 
 

Richard A. "Dick" Ciotti, age 72, of 
Kenosha passed away on 
Wednesday, July 14, 2021 at his 
home surrounded by his family. Dick 
was born on August 28, 1948 in 
Kenosha to Red and Lena (Tabili) 
Ciotti. He attended local schools and 
graduated from St. Joseph's High 
School in 1967. Dick served in the 

United States Army and the reserves from 1969 until his 
honorable discharge in 1975. He married Susan Kemen 
in 1969 in Kenosha and the couple later separated. Dick 
married Sandra Hardy in 2005 in Menomonee Falls and 
she preceded him in death in 2017. He was a union 
painter with Ruffalo's painting for over 30 years. Dick 
was a member of the Roma Lodge and the Moose 
Lodge #286. He enjoyed golfing, fishing, music, playing 
pool and trips to Las Vegas. 
 
He was also preceded in death by, his parents and his 
brother, Roger. 
 
Dick is survived by three sons; eight-grandchildren; two 
great-grandchildren; a sister-in-law; his niece and 
nephew as well as other family and friends. 
 
Our sincere condolences go out to Dick’s family. 
 
CASEY FAMILY OPTIONS FUNERALS AND 
CREMATIONS 
 
William E. "Bill" Celeste 
 
August 30, 1947 - July 18, 2021 
 

Many people have lost their 
phone friend and entertaining 
storyteller! William E. “Bill” 
Celeste, age 73, passed away 
peacefully Sunday evening, July 
18, 2021, at his residence after a 
year-long struggle with cancer. 
 

A lifelong Racine resident and loyal Southsider, William 
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was a "Baby Boomer" born to Marco and Josephine 
(nee: Rothweiler) Celeste on August 30,1947. Bill 
attended 8 years at Holy Name Grade School and was 
a proud member of the St. Catherine's High School 
Class of 1965 (the biggest and best) where he achieved 
four years of perfect attendance! Furthering his 
education, he earned a Business Administration degree 
from Dominican College in 1970. Bill was thankful for the 
17 years of education taught by the dedicated Sisters of 
St. Dominic. On November 8, 1975, at Holy Name 
Church, Bill married the "light of his life", Laurel Cress. 
This union was blessed with two sons, Marco Gregory 
and Vincent William. Depending on the time and place 
you crossed paths with him, William was also 
affectionately known as Bill, Ernie, Celeste, Mr. Celeste, 
Mr. C, Willie the C, Coach, Boss, Fraternal Brother, Son, 
Father, Dad, Pop, Husband and "Grumpa" to William 
Robert (Will), his grandson and legacy. 
 
Bill was employed in the Purchasing Dept. of Western 
Publishing for 28 years then became Vice President of 
Purchasing at Patch Products in Beloit for 16 years, 
retiring in 2011. Organizations in which he was active 
include RAMAC, President of Purchasing Council, 
terms as Program Chairman. Bill was extremely active 
at Holy Name Parish, volunteer coaching for 25 years 
(primarily in basketball), functioning as the Athletic 
Director, President of the Association, and Treasurer for 
many years. With the assistance of Steve & Barb 
Jansta, the infamous Holy Name Smoker (mixed Card 
Party) was begun and raised revenue for student 
athletics for 30 years! His hope was to have a positive 
impact on the program participants. In his spare time, he 
enjoyed playing in bocce ball leagues at both Roma 
Lodge and the Racine Moose Lodge #437. Bill was also 
a huge Chicago Cubs fan and a member of their Diehard 
Fan Club. During the pandemic he enjoyed phoning 
friends, relatives, and business associates. Above all, 
Bill will be best remembered for his kind heart, 
generosity, smile, sense of decency and his great love 
and devotion to his family. 
 
Bill will be dearly missed by his loving wife of 45 years, 
Laurel; sons, Marco (Christy) Celeste and Vincent 
Celeste; grandson, William Robert “Will” Celeste; 
brothers-in-law Mark Cress, James Jachna; sister-in-
law Jane Revells; special nephew and Godson, Ryan 
Elliott; beloved aunt Beverly Arndt; nieces nephews, 
many Dear Cousins, other relatives and innumerable 
friends. In addition to his parents, Bill was preceded in 
death by his Amazing Sister, Nancy Jachna, and his 
parents-in-law, Marshall and Janette Cress. 
 
The family extends appreciation to Dr. Mullane and the 
Aurora Cancer Center for their care! 
 
Our sincere condolences go out to Bill’s family. 
 
MARESH-MEREDITH & ACKLAM FUNERAL HOME 
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We have stories in the works for the next few newsletters that I think you will find interesting.  However, we need articles 
for future issues. 
 
Please submit your stories.  The purpose of this feature is to highlight members hobbies, jobs, travels, etc. and allow us to 
get to know our fellow members. 
 
If you would like to submit a story for a future newsletter, please send it to me.  
(Jon Morelli – roma.secretary.jam@gmail.com) 
 

 
Total Proceeds $67,708.00 
Cost of Ticket Printing $4,007.60 
Net Proceeds $63,700.40 
 
 Based Net 
Payouts % Proceeds Winners   
 1st Prize 10.0% $6,370.10 Greg DaPra Racine WI 
 2nd Prize 3.0% $1,911.03 Joan Perugini Kenosha WI 
 3rd Prize 1.0% $637.01 Rosemary Bullock Kenosha WI 
 4th Prize 1.0% $637.01 Victor Pettavino Racine WI 
 5th Prize 1.0% $637.01 Kelsie Stublaski Racine WI 
 6th Prize 1.0% $637.01 Barbara Hagman Trevor WI 
 7th Prize 0.5% $318.51 Gerald Nosotti Surprise AZ 
 8th Prize 0.5% $318.51 Denny Jardina Racine WI 
 9th Prize 0.5% $318.51 Charles Zupfer Mount Pleasant WI 
 10th Prize 0.5% $318.51 Lindsay Soine Racine WI 
 11th Prize 0.2% $127.41 Monica DaPra Racine WI 
 12th Prize 0.2% $127.41 David Lucas Buckeye AZ 
 13th Prize 0.2% $127.41 Pete Bliske Franklin WI 
 14th Prize 0.2% $127.41 William Ehlen Burlington WI 
 15th Prize 0.2%  $127.41 Tom Blise Kenosha WI 
Totals  20% $12,740.26 
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The Festival Committee offers sincere thanks to all that helped plan, set up and work at this year's Roma Lodge 
Italian Festival. 
 
The first Italian Festival to be held at our current Lodge site was a success.  The support from attendees was 
great and many people expressed how much they liked having it at Roma Lodge. 
 
The following two pictures depict the great attendance at this year's festival. 
 
Watch for an article in the September Newsletter highlighting the 2021 Festival. 
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Buon Compleanno e Tanti Auguri 
Happy Birthday to our Roma Lodge Brothers Born in August 

 
August 1 Cesare Bosco August 14 Barry Fries August 21 Anthony J. Porcaro 
 Mark Osmundsen August 15 Jeffrey Drettwan August 23 Daniel Marani 
August 2 William E. Greco August 16 Rosalbino Ammendola August 24 Daniel DeMatthew 

Dale Landree  Thomas J. Lorenzini August 25 Nicholas J. Bilello 
 Dennis Porcaro August 17 Louis Ferraro August 26 Frank Bisotti Jr. 
August 4 Derek Anzalone  Josh Kosmala August 28 Ralph W. Porcaro  
August 5 Troy Ruffalo  Steve Rawlinko  Richard Vallin 
August 7 Leonard Carini August 18 Anthony Ferraro August 31 John Gehring  
August 8 Jeffrey Chiapete August 19 Jack Ruffolo    
August 12 Nicholas Rossi August 20 Vince Morelli    
 
List compiled from the Roma Lodge Membership Files. Contact Mike Peratt, 
mperatt22@yahoo.com if corrections are needed. 

 

 
The following gentleman was screened and recommended by the Membership Committee for vote at the 
August 13, 2021 Membership Meeting.  The Board unanimously approved the recommendation at the June 8, 
2021 Board Meeting.  
 
Robert C. Vallone  - Age 56  
Lives in Racine, WI  
Born in Racine  
Self employed  
Married (Elizabeth) no children  
Father is of Italian descent  
Proponent: William Pucci Jr.  

 

SEPTEMBER 2021 EVENTS 

 Saturday, September 4 International Bacon Day 
 Monday, September 6 Labor Day 
 Tuesday, September 7 Board of Directors Meeting 
 Friday, September 10 Membership Meeting 
 Saturday, September 11 Coffee and Cars 
 Saturday, September 11 911 Remembrance 
 Sunday, September 12 Chocolate Milk Shake Day 
 Sunday, September 19 Wife Appreciation Day 
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Coffee and Cars – Next show Saturday, August 14, 2021 from 8 AM to Noon 
 

The second Coffee and Cars was held Saturday, July 10th.  We had another successful show with 99 cars in 
attendance along with many people viewing the cars.  For next month – remember our motto – “If it’s special to you, 
it’s special to us”.  Bring your “special” car for all to see. 
  

We had new volunteers selling donuts, coffee, drinks and popcorn. 
L-R: Patti, Amari and Lynn Morelli 

July 10th was the debut of Rick Bonanno and his 1967 Chevelle SS 

1934 Chevy 5-Window Coupe owned by Dick Parkhill John Urban and his 1955 Plymouth 
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The Morelli Family was coaxed into service by the new Co-chair. 
L-R: Danielle, Santino, Anthony, Amari, Ed and Ariyah Morelli 

Bill Robinson and his 1955 Chevrolet 

1957 Chevy owned by Wayne Myers 

1932 Ford Highboy Roadster and Tom Wrixton 

Bob Ramczyk with his 1969 Chevy Chevelle SS 
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The Roma Golf outing is looking for players, please call Mike Peratt at 262-
206-9930 if you would like to play or have a foursome. 
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Roma Lodge Members Lounge & Bar Menu 
 

Basket of Fries ----------------------------------------------------------------- $2.50 

Basket of Cheese Fries -------------------------------------------------------  $4.75 

Fried Meatballs ----------------------------------------------------------------  $6.95 

Fried Ravioli --------------------------------------------------------------------  $5.50 

Fried Ravioli/Meatball Combo --------------------------------------------  $6.50 

Mozzarella Sticks -------------------------------------------------------------  $5.00 

Appetizer Combo -------------------------------------------------------------  $6.00 

Chicken Tenders --------------------------------------------------------------  $4.95 
Buffalo Chicken Wings --------------------------------------------------  10/$8.50 
 20/$16.00 
*Hamburger w/Fries ---------------------------------------------------------  $6.75 
(Served w/ Lettuce, Tomato, & Pickle) 

*Cheeseburger w/Fries ------------------------------------------------------  $7.25 
(Served w/ American Cheese, Lettuce, Tomato, & Pickle) 

Grilled Chicken Sandwich w/Fries ----------------------------------------  $7.25 
(Served w/ Lettuce, Tomato & Pickle) 

*Filet Medallion Bomber ---------------------------------------------------  $9.95 
(Mushrooms, Onions & Peppers mixed with Cheddar Cheese) 

Large Pizza --------------------------------------------------------------------  $11.95 

Additional Toppings ---------------------------------------------------------  $2.00 
(Sausage, Pepperoni, Onion, Mushroom, Peppers, Tomato, Black Olives, Giardiniera, etc.) 

Angel Hair w/Red Sauce or Garlic & Oil --------------------------------  $7.50 
(Served w/ 2 Meatballs & 2 Breadsticks) 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Friday 
Pork Chops -- $11.95 

(Served w/ Peppers, 
Onions, & Side of 

Applesauce) 

 

Saturday  
Pork Chops -- $11.95 

(Served w/ Peppers, 
Onions, & Side of 

Applesauce) 
Lasagna --- $9.95 

(Served w/ 2 Breadsticks) 

Friday Night 
Fish Fry 

All You Can Eat & 
Served w/ Coleslaw 

& Fries 

$9.95 

*Whether dining in or preparing food at home, consuming raw or under-cooked meats, seafood, 
shellfish, or eggs may increase your risk of food borne illness 
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ROMA LODGE 
Racine’s Most Prestigious Banquet Facility 

Receptions, Meetings, Parties 
262-886-6286 

 

JAMES A. PITTS GREGORY A. PITTS 
Attorneys at Law – Roma Lodge members 

 
Civil Trials / Personal Injury / Business Disputes / 

Insurance Claims / Workers Compensation / Disability 
 

Schoone, Leuck, Kelley, Pitts & Pitts, S.C. 
6800 Washington Avenue, Racine, WI 53408-5600 

www.pittslaw.com (262) 886-8240 

  

 

 
 

RACINE’S #1 BINGO - Every Thursday Night 
$2,150 Paper Sheet & Last Game for $400 

Prizes! Come for Dinner- Doors Open at 4:00 
Games Start at 6:00 pm –SMOKE FREE 

 

Southwest Dental Group 
Dr. Richard L. DeFurio 

Dr. David L DeFurio 
Dr. Stephen N. Norwich 

2601 Taylor Ave   262-632-3156 
www.sw-dental.com 

  

 
 

 

Deadline for information for September 2021 Newsletter is August 20, 2021.  Comments, 
suggestions, and articles of interest to our members are welcome at roma.secretary.jam@gmail.com. 

 

Jon Morelli,  Roma Lodge Secretary 


